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TO:    The Faculty of the College of Engineering 
 
FROM:  The Faculty of the School of Mechanical Engineering 
 
RE:   ME 49900 Research in Mechanical Engineering II – Addition of Indianapolis Campus 
 
The Faculty of the School of Mechanical Engineering has approved the following change in ME 49900.  
This action is now submitted to the Engineering Faculty with a recommendation for approval. 
 
Change:  ME 49900: Research in Mechanical Engineering II is currently offered exclusively on the 
West Lafayette campus. The School of Mechanical Engineering proposes to extend this course offering 
to the Indianapolis campus to provide students with equivalent research opportunities across both 
locations. 
 
 
 

 
_________________________ 
Jitesh Panchal 
Associate Head for Undergraduate Studies 
Professor of Mechanical Engineering 
 


